
From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
To: Tina Huerta
Cc: Artesia Regulatory; Chase Settle; Ashley Bravo; Yvette Moore; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hensley, Chad, EMNRD
Subject: (Extension Approval) Federal FC Com 2H (nAPP2103256332) Remediation Plan
Date: Thursday, August 26, 2021 9:37:00 AM
Attachments: image002.png

RE: Incident #NAPP2103256332
 
Tina,
 
Your request for an extension to October 25th, 2021 is approved.
 
 
Robert Hamlet ● Environmental Specialist - Advanced
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First Street | Artesia, NM 88210
575.909.0302 | robert.hamlet@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

 
 

From: Tina Huerta <Tina_Huerta@eogresources.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 1:40 PM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Hensley, Chad, EMNRD
<Chad.Hensley@state.nm.us>; blm_nm_cfo_spill@blm.gov
Cc: Artesia Regulatory <Artesia_Regulatory@eogresources.com>; Chase Settle
<Chase_Settle@eogresources.com>; Ashley Bravo <Ashley_Bravo@eogresources.com>; Yvette
Moore <Yvette_Moore@eogresources.com>
Subject: Federal FC Com 2H (nAPP2103256332) Remediation Plan Extension Request
 
Good afternoon,
 
EOG Resources Inc. respectfully requests a 60 day extension to October 25, 2021, for the completion
of the Remediation Plan for the below referenced Incident ID.  Currently the site is horizontally and
vertically excavated, but due to the unseasonable amount of precipitation, confirmation sampling
and backfilling of the excavation have been delayed.  In speaking with the environmental consultant
completing the remediation activities at this location, they believe 60 days will provide enough time
to complete the confirmation sampling and backfill activities, as well as allow for the completion of
the vertical delineation requested in the historical drill pit area.  Those activities have also begun
with field test results, map and table attached, exhibiting that all sample holes are delineated except
for 1.  The consultant is preparing to resample with a larger piece of equipment next week in an
attempt to complete the delineation without having to bring in a core rig.  If vertical delineation
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can’t be completed with the larger machinery, a core rig will be contracted to complete the
delineation of that sample point.
 
Federal FC Com #2H
nAPP2103256332
 
Thank you,
 
 
Tina Huerta
Regulatory Specialist
Direct: 575.748.4168
Cell: 575.703.3121
Email: tina_huerta@eogresources.com

     Artesia Division
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